Governor Gavin Newsom
1021 O Street, Suite 9000
Sacramento, CA 95814
Re: Request for Signature of SB 68 ADDE
Dear Governor Newsom,
On behalf of [YOUR ORGANIZATION’S NAME], I am writing to express my enthusiastic support of SB 68 ADDE. We believe that this bill will improve food safety for millions of Californians with food allergies by requiring restaurants to have written notification of the top 9 allergens in one of a variety of documentation options. This includes on main menus, digital formats, allergen menus, allergen charts, allergen booklets, or other written materials. 

Millions of California residents live with potentially life-threatening food allergies.[footnoteRef:1][footnoteRef:2] Exposure to allergens can lead to severe reactions, including anaphylaxis and, in rare cases, death. Because food allergies have no treatment beyond strict avoidance, access to clear allergen information is critical.  [1:  Centers for Disease Control and Prevention. (2023, January 26). More than a quarter of U.S. adults and children have at least one allergy. National Center for Health Statistics. ]  [2:  U.S. Census Bureau. (2024). National population totals and components of change: 2020-2023. U.S. Department of Commerce.] 


While federal laws have made it easier for individuals to avoid allergens in packaged foods, the labeling of restaurant food remains a significant gap in consumer safety.[footnoteRef:3] In fact, dining in restaurants represents the highest risk setting for food allergy reactions.  [3:  Kids With Food Allergies. (n.d.). Food allergen labeling. Kids With Food Allergies. Retrieved February 27, 2025, from https://kidswithfoodallergies.org/living-with-food-allergies/choosing-safe-foods/label-law-food-allergen-labeling-consumer-protection-act/] 


[INSERT HERE INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR ORGANIZATION AND WHY YOU BELIEVE MENU DISCLOSURES OF THE TOP 9 ALLERGENS IS IMPORTANT TO THE COMMUNITY.  ]

Written allergen disclosures serve a vital public health function by helping consumers avoid potentially fatal allergic reactions.[footnoteRef:4] By enacting SB 68, California would position itself as a leader in food allergy protections, setting a critical example for other states to follow. We urge you to sign SB 68 into law and take an important step toward preventing needless allergic reactions and deaths. [4:  Doctorov, E. C. (2023). Fearless dining: Mandating universal allergen disclosures on restaurant menus. California Law Review, 111(6). https://doi.org/10.15779/Z385T3G14X] 


Sincerely,

YOUR NAME
YOUR ORGANIZATION and LOGO


